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NTID's Master of Science in Secondary Education program, a deaf education teacher preparation 
program, recently was conferred Secondary Education Endorsement by the Council on Education of the 
Deaf. The council's members include the Alexander Graham Bell Association for the Deaf, Conference 
of Educational Administrators Serving the Deaf, Convention of American Instructors of the Deaf, 
Association of College Educators--Deaf and Hard of Hearing, National Association of the Deaf, and 
American Society for Deaf Children. In its endorsement, the CED board noted the particular strengths of 
the program and its importance in providing exceptionally well-prepared secondary teachers for deaf and 
hard-of-hearing students. 

"Given the design, uniqueness, and importance of the program, I am confident it will add a significant 
preparation option for the field of Deaf Education," said Dr. Harold A. Johnson, director of CED 
Program Review at Kent State University in Ohio. 

For more information about the MSSE program, contact Dr. Gerald Bateman, (716) 475-6480 (v/TTY), 
(716) 475-6500 FAX, or GCBNMP@rit.edu (e-mail). 
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